
From: Chace Pedersen
To: Christy Garcia; Haley Mercer
Cc: Jamey Ayling; Zach Torrance-Smith
Subject: BL-23-00009 Rarden - Final Approval
Date: Monday, September 11, 2023 8:47:00 AM

Good morning,
 
The boundary line adjustment application BL-23-00009 Rarden has been reviewed by CDS and has
received final approval. Below is a link to the project file. Please let me know if you have any
questions.
 
Internal Link: BL-23-00009 Rarden
 
Thanks,

Chace Pedersen
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7637
chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.
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